
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

31st January 2023 

 

Dear Student, 

I am writing to you to confirm that we are asking Year 12 and 13 students to work from home tomorrow.   

This is due to the industrial action taken by some teaching staff, which Mr Foster explained in the letter to parents 

last week.  I know that your teachers have not taken this decision lightly and would have thought long and hard 

about the impact on your learning.  I hope however, that you will understand the reasons behind why they have 

taken this step. 

With regard to how you should spend your time tomorrow, I would suggest that you use this opportunity to 

consolidate your learning to date.   

This is a great opportunity go through the learning that you have done so far this year and to use some of the 

Practice4Progress techniques as described in the videos on http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/ .  Click on the 

Practice4Progress link at the top.  It would be well worth using this time to prepare resources which will be really 

useful to you for the next set of mocks (Year 13 mocks start 6th March 2023).  Please also use any subject specific 

websites, such as https://www.physicsandmathstutor.com/.   

There are also some useful resources on the Target the TOPR page of http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/ 

Finally, I would like to apologise again for the disruption caused to your learning, however I hope that you 

understand the reasons why this action is taking place and that you are able to use the day productively. 

Best regards 

 

 

Mr R Chotai 

Head of College 
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